
November 2, 2011

Physicians Urged to Write to Governor in
Support of Legislation To Prohibit Prosecution

of Seven to Twelve Year Olds
 
NYSPA is gathering letters in support of legislation (S4051-A/A4982-A)
that Governor Hochul is expected to act on very soon that would bar the
prosecution of 7 to 12 year-olds. It is important YOU make your voice
heard! 
 
Additional provisions of the bill include:  (a) prohibit youth under the age
of 13 from being detained in a secure detention facility;  (b) prohibit
fingerprinting of youth under the age of 12; (c) mandate local social
service districts to establish differential response programs, approved by
Office of Children and Family Services (OCFS), for children under the
age of twelve whose behavior but for their age would bring them within
the jurisdiction of the family court in an effort to prevent future interaction
with the juvenile justice system; (d) provide training for police and staff of
local social service districts; (e) assure confidentiality of records
associated with services for youth; and (f) require OCFS to produce
annual reports on the differential response programs.
 
NYSPA issued a memo in support of the legislation, which is consistent
with the recommendations of other leading pediatric and specialty
societies, including the American Academy of Pediatrics and the Society
for Adolescent Health and Medicine, to raise the minimum age of
juvenile delinquency to 12.
 
Attached is a template letter for your use. Please add/edit if you choose,
then sign and send to Jamie Papapetros at
dpapapetros@carreauconsulting.com. 

Please send by this Friday, November 5th because we plan to forward
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the letters to Governor Hochul as a batch no later than Monday,
November 8th. 

New York State Psychiatric Association Veterans
Mental Health - Primary Care Training Initiative

The New York State Psychiatric Association is proud
to offer this important training opportunity to ensure
that returning veterans receive necessary care &
treatment in their community to lessen or heal the
invisible wounds of war & to further reduce the
stigma which often impedes the decision to seek
mental health & substance use disorder care and
treatment, particularly among members of the
military. 

To learn more about this important program, please
click here.

November 16, 2021
VMH-PCTI: Recognition, Management and
Prevention of Veteran Suicide
To register, please click here

December 7, 2021
VMH-PCTI: Tackling Modern Day Women Veteran
Issues
To register, please click here

Contribute to NYSP-PAC!

The New York State Psychiatric PAC needs your
continued support so we are prepared to confront
both the expected and unexpected. We sincerely

hope you will join us today by making a contribution
using the blue botton above or by clicking here!

CLASSIFIEDS

Click the blue-button above to view the current
opportunities listed for our members in New York
State. These include Job Postings, Moonlighting
positions, and available office space.

Interested in advertising with us? Please contact
centraloffice@nyspsych.org for more information.

Did you know that the New York State Psychiatric
Association is now on Twitter? Click the logo above
and make sure to give us a follow!
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